
Minutes of the Stockton Advising Council 

Friday, March 1, 2013 
2:45 p.m., Room F 121 

Members present:  Dayna DeFiore, Amanda Freker, Cindy McCloskey, Paula Dollarhide, Peter Hagen, 
Emma Kluesner, Rich Trama, Jessie Jarvis, Neil Aaronson, Esther Lawrence, Stacey Zacharoff, Ron Caplan, 
Pat Donahue, Mary Beth Sherrier, Amy Ackerman 

1.  Paula Dollarhide began with extending an appreciative thank-you to members of the Council 
who will be rotating off at the end of the year.  We thank those who have offered much insight 
and support for the past two years.  Paula will be working with the junior members of the 
Council to select the incoming member. 
A big thank you to:  Michelle McDonald, Debi Ballard, Amy Ackerman, Neil Aaronson, and 
MaryBeth Sherrier. 

2.  Precepting:  coming soon.  This is the semester for preceptor evaluations and a bump in 
registration time.  Blackboard should be ready soon for preceptor appointments.  A freeze on 
preceptor changes will be March 20.  Absolutely no preceptor changes can be made after that 
date until registration is over sometime in April.  Please make not of that date.  Preceptor 
evaluation results are available from the Assistant Deans in the summer if you want to review. 

3. 



students not only while they are at Stockton, but their future careers and personal decisions in 
regard to marriage, family, and buying homes and cars.  A lively, informative discussion ensued. 
Copies of the handouts are attached via email. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paula Dollarhide 

 


